
From August 3, 1993 Prairie Fire 

Joint Meeting 

     The Sauk City UU Society has again invited 

us to join them for what has become a traditional  

joint service. Car pool with other Prairie 

friends for a chance to meet neighbor UUs in 

Sauk City. This group, which began in the 

1800s as a German "Freethinkers' Society," has 

recently· become revitalized and joined the 

UUA and now includes a number of families. 

The beautiful building is a historic landmark 

set in a lovely grove of oaks. Please bring a dish 

to share for the POTLUCK DINNER following  

the service. Al Nettleton will present a 

condensed "rerun" of his past series,  

UUPRINCIPLES for the service and the Sauk City 

group will coordinate the music. 

     We hope to have a good representation 

from Prairie. 


